Charter Township of Portage Regular Board Meeting October 12, 2015 Township Office 47240 Green Acres Rd Houghton, MI 49931 (906) 482-4310

The meeting was called to Order at 6:30 p.m. Those in attendance were Supervisor Bruce Petersen, Clerk Sherry Rivard, Trustees Peggy Anderson, Bill Bingham, Andrew Kemper and John Ollila. Treasurer Carol Little was absent.

Chris Holmes from Upper Peninsula Engineers & Architects presented a Wastewater Project Funding Review. The proposed Green Acres and Dodgeville/Hurontown combination Rural Development application was discussed. Mr. Holmes answered questions from Board members and township residents about the project.

The meeting adjourned at 7:10 p.m. on a motion by Andrew Kemper.

Supervisor, Bruce Petersen

Clerk, Sherry Rivard

Shery Rivard